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Loving one another, building each other up 

 

 
18th November 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Holly Berries Christmas Production 
 
We are pleased to invite you to Holly Berries class performances of ‘Bauble: A Treemendous Nativity’ on 
Tuesday 10th December at 2.00 p.m. and Wednesday 11th December at 5.30 p.m.  
 
Tickets are free but we will be asking for a donation towards the cost of putting on the production ie 
props, licences etc.  
 
Due to fire regulations and to avoid overcrowding, you will require tickets to attend. Please order your 
tickets on the slip below and return to school before Monday 2nd December 2024.  
 
Younger brothers and sisters are welcome to the afternoon performance however pre-school children 
will not be allowed to come to the evening performance. If you do bring your child to the afternoon 
performance please take them out if they become noisy as this is very distracting to the children 
performing. 
 
On Wednesday evening we ask that that the children return to school for 5.00 p.m.so that they can get 
ready for the performance. If you are not staying they should be ready for collection at 6.15 p.m. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Allen and Miss Pearson 
Class Teachers 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Infant Performance – ‘Bauble: A Treemendous Nativity’ 
 
I would like  ………… tickets for the afternoon performance, Tuesday 10th December at 2.00 p.m   

    
I would like  ………… tickets for the evening performance, Wednesday 11th December at 5.30 p.m.  
 

 
 
Child’s name ……………………………………………………………………………………………  
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